
October 5, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Tomorrow is the designated “Bring Your Bible to School Day”.  After school on Thursday, ask your 

children what they learned about the Bible. Each grade level is learning a little something different 

based on their age. 

Students in 3K through grade 4 will be going to Berryland on Friday.  The buses will leave school at 

10:30.  If you are chaperoning or joining our group at Berryland, please meet the group at Berryland at 

11:00.  School uniforms need not be worn on this trip.  Comfortable “play” clothing and comfortable 

shoes should be worn.  We will be eating our lunches at Berryland.  If you signed your child up for our 

school lunch on Friday, a bag lunch will be packed for them at school.  If not, remember to send a cold 

lunch with your child.  Providing lunches in all throw away containers would be helpful.  This is a rain or 

shine field trip so dress your children for the weather. 

Please return your Ambrosius picture orders or picture selection as soon as possible.  Retakes will be 

next Thursday, October 13. 

We have come to the midpoint of our first quarter.  Students in kindergarten through grade 8 will be 

bringing home their mid-quarter contact reports today.  This report is meant to give you an indication of 

how your son or daughter is doing so far this quarter.  If your child is doing well, that’s wonderful.  If 

your child is struggling in some areas this may serve as a reminder that possibly work needs to be turned 

in on a timely basis or possibly more studying is necessary.  In either case there is a lot of time to go 

before the first quarter actually ends.  As always, feel free to contact your child’s teacher(s) with any 

questions or concerns you may have.  Please sign the mid-quarter report after you’ve discussed it with 

your son or daughter. 

Our big Halloween dance and party is in the planning stages.  The family Halloween Party will be held on 

Thursday, Oct. 27, from 6:00-8:30pm.  We are in need of several parent volunteers.  Take a look at the 

enclosed sheet and consider helping with this party. 

Have a great October weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Hoard 


